
SECOND SEMESTER 2018-2019 HAS BEGUN!

FEBRUARY & MARCH CALENDAR

I have enclosed a February & March calendar.  

Note that we will be closed on Monday the 18th of February for Presidents’ Day.  

We will be partying on Thursday, Feb. 14th for Valentine’s Day.  We will be 

furnishing SANDWICHES.  Students may bring anything they want for the party 

such as cookies, chips, dips, 2 liter drinks, etc.  

SPRING PICTURES

We will be scheduling a Spring Picture Day in April.  

This is for regular student pictures and for Senior Pictures.  

More information will follow in the February and March Newsletter.

GRADUATION

All students planning to graduate this June must complete their work by the end of May.  

I will be sending more info in the next couple of mailouts.

SPRING BREAK

Our 2-week Spring Break will begin on Monday, March 11th.  We will have school on  

Tuesday nights from 5:00 – 8:00 during this 2 week break.  Seniors are encouraged to 

attend during these two weeks in order to complete their work in time for graduation.  

Also, any student that is not up to goal needs to attend these two Tuesday nights.  The 

4th and final quarter of this school year will begin on Tuesday, March 26th.  

EASTER HOLIDAY

We will be closed on Monday, April 22nd for our Easter Holiday.

TUITION

Each month’s tuition is due anytime during the month and needs to be paid by the last 

school day of the month.  Remember that along with cash & checks, we accept credit & 

debit cards.  You can also pay your tuition through our website with credit, debit or 

PayPal. To pay through PayPal, our email is Ameta@crossroadsftworth.org.
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BAD WEATHER DAYS

We will close if there is any ice or snow  in the area on the roads & bridges.  Our 

closings will be listed on the main local news channels.  Please stay home if the 

roads are dangerous.  Also, if bad weather begins during the school day, we will 

send the kids home and close for the rest of the day.  Each student has work they 

can do at home and their life is worth too much to risk being out on the icy streets. 

TAX-DEDUCTIBLE DONATIONS

Crossroads Christian Academy is a 501c3 non-profit organization.  When a 

student or parent is having financial problems, we do our best to help with their 

tuition.  This help comes from others making tax-deductible donations to CCA for 

this purpose.  

If you or someone you know would like to donate to CCA , please feel free to let 

us know.  You can donate to CCA by cash, check, money order or credit/debit 

cards.  You can also donate through our website with PayPal, credit or debit.

Also any donations of snack foods, breakfast foods and lunch foods are always 

appreciated by our students.

Thank you for considering donating.

We are very thankful for you and for your children.  We love each one of them.  

They are part of our family.

If you have any questions or need us for anything please feel free to call.

Chuck and Ameta Mays

817-378-0100 school


